
 
 

The Ayer Shirley SEPAC would like to 
invite you to a free presentation: 

 
 
 

 
SEPAC Meeting with Meet & Greet 

 

Please join us for our last SEPAC meeting of the school year. Our 
meeting will be in person at the ASRMS Library. We continue to 
offer a virtual option. The night will start off with a Friends of SEPAC 
& business meeting.  Followed by an informal meet and greet with 
the ASRSD Director of Special Education, Tara Bozek, M. ED & 
Superintendent, Dr. Renda ED.,D. Hope to see you there. 
 

Wednesday May 28th, 2025 
 

Friends of SEPAC 5:00 
Business Meeting 5:30 
Meet and Greet 6 p.m. 

At 
ASRMS-Library 

       Zoom Meeting 
Meeting ID: 917 0614 1898 

Passcode: AfG3z4 

 
https://asrsd.zoom.us/j/91706141898?pwd=m0q0DkfI5bETbhJSlLojm2rd6rpsfS.1 

 
 
 
 
 

Please email SEPAC with questions at asrsdsepac@gmail.com 


